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Christmas Weekly Planner 

 

This week in Nursery we have been enjoying the build up to 

Christmas. The children have loved making lots of different 

Christmas craft and even made some reindeer food outside! 

 

The children had great fun at our Christmas party on 

Thursday. We played lots of different games including pass 

the parcel and musical statues. We even had a very special 

visit from Santa and himself. The children were thrilled to 

talk to Santa and receive a present from him.   

 

Just a reminder that the Nursery Christmas concert will be 

loaded onto google classroom for you to access. We are so 

proud of all the children as they worked hard learning the 

different songs and learning to play their instruments. We 

hope you enjoy watching it!  

 

We’d also like to say a very BIG thank you for your support 

this term, in what continues to be challenging times. 

 

Have a very happy Christmas! 


